
CANCELLED
We are sorry to inform you that the FUNDaFIELD Event 
Featuring Tinashe, scheduled for Friday, 2/27/15 at 
Crescenta Valley High School has been cancelled.

Tinashe was informed today that her new single's music video production has had a date change 
to the day of the event; Friday. The new date conflicts with our event and unfortunately, we have 
to cancel our event. Since Tinashe leaves next week for her World tour, we are unable to 
reschedule the event. We will be having another event coming soon though and will keep you 
posted. Again, we're very sorry that the event is cancelled, but we did not have control over this 
aspect. We hope everyone understands and we are willing to be as accommodating as we can. 
Figure out what you can do below!

You can exchange your ticket for one of these four options:You can exchange your ticket for one of these four options:
1. A full refund. Contact the person you purchased the tickets from by March 14th. 
2. A beautiful PAPERbeadsFROMafrica.com necklace that retails for $12-15. The paper beads 
are made by refugee women in Uganda. All proceeds benefit FUNDaFIELD. 
3. A chance to win a prize from a raffle related to Tinashe
4. Donate the money from your ticket to FUNDaFIELD and it will directly go to building soccer 
fields in Africa and other post-traumatic regions across the world. 

Exchange your ticket at Crescent Valley High School! Exchange your ticket at Crescent Valley High School! 
Friday, 2/27 from 5:00-6:00 pm or Saturday, 2/28 from 9:00-10:00

Along with a generous donation from 
Tinashe, the proceeds from our fundraising 
events will sponsor the Tinashe Cup, a 
soccer tournament for 256 kids in Uganda 
this summer. Each team receives new 
uniforms, Molten soccer balls and hot 
lunches. The winning team receives the 
traditional grand prize....a GOAT!traditional grand prize....a GOAT!

THANK YOU TINASHE FOR YOUR SUPPORT!


